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 Commissioner Badolato Attends the Insurance Council of New Jersey 40th 
Annual Meeting and Conference  

MONROE —Department of Banking and Insurance Commissioner Richard J. Badolato on October 13th attended the 

40th Annual Meeting and Conference hosted by the Insurance Council of New Jersey (ICNJ) at Forsgate Country Club 

in Monroe Township. Department staff and industry experts participated in panels and exchanged information during 

the morning conference. Commissioner Badolato opened the meeting with remarks. 

“The New Jersey auto and homeowners insurance markets are stable and growing,” said Commissioner Badolato. 

“We continue to work on getting new property and casualty carriers to operate in New Jersey for the benefit of our 

consumers and the economy.” 

 

 

 Top Left Photo: DOBI Commissioner Richard J. Badolato and Christine O’Brien, President, Insurance Council of New Jersey 

(ICNJ) at the 40th Annual Meeting and Conference hosted by ICNJ 

Top Right Photo: David Klinger, attorney with the law firm Gutterman, Markowitz & Klinger with New Jersey Department 

of Banking and Insurance Commissioner Richard J. Badolato at the 40th Annual Meeting and Conference of the Insurance 

Council of New Jersey at Forsgate Country Club in Monroe Township, New Jersey 



 

From Left to Right: Stephanie Sikora, attorney, Law & Regulation, NJM Insurance Company; DOBI Commissioner Richard J. 

Badolato and Katherine Lyons, attorney, NJM Insurance Company attend the Insurance Council of New Jersey’s 40th Annual 

Meeting and Conference. 
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